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Dear Sirs,

The damage done to the archaeology and appearance of the Stonehenge area by the proposed work would make
this country a laughing stock amongst civilised communities. It would reduce tourist interest and income, and
the Heritage value of the country as a whole for the sake of those firms who would benefit from work which
could only have at best a short term value for the few years left before the effects of climate change become
inescapable.

Yours faithfully,

Peter Forrester, BA (Dunelm).




